
 

 

Monday, April 10, 2017 

 

Attention Parents: 

A previous field trip notice stated that the Orlando Science Center lunch money was due 
April 14th. However, it was an error. Lunch monies were due on Monday, April 10th. Due to this 
error we have extended the deadline for Tuesday, April 11th because Orlando Science Center 
Subway orders need to be placed 2 weeks prior to the trip.  

 
If you do not wish to purchase a lunch from Subway, please pack a lunch for your child 

to bring on the field trip. If we do not receive a payment for the Subway lunch, we will assume 
that your child will be bringing his / her own lunch from home on the day of the trip. 

 
Field Trip Permission Forms for the Orlando Science Center are DUE on Friday, April 14, 

2017. Please send the signed form with your child or drop off at the front desk. Admission to 
the museum is free of charge for students. 

 
                                     Recap 

 Lunch monies are due April 11th, 2017 

 Field Trip forms due April 14th, 2017 
 

Thank You for your understanding. 
 
 
 
Bridge Prep Academy Staff 
 

 


